
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  

4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: Home Learning during school closure 
 

As stated in our previous letter - remote learning will start from Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

Remote Learning Expectations 

Every day at 9.00am, all children in  years 4,5 and 6 and every day at 9.30am, all children in Reception, 

years 1,2 and 3 will be expected to log onto a Zoom call for registration. Any children who do not log on will 

be contacted by the school. During this Zoom meeting, teachers will go through the learning that will be set 

for that day.  Learning will cover all areas of the curriculum just like a normal school day and will be 

differentiated and set accordingly on DB Primary.   

Children will then have the rest of the morning to complete and upload their work back onto DB Primary by 

3pm. Throughout the course of the day, teachers will be in contact with groups of children via Zoom to give 

feedback and support children with any misconceptions ready for the next day’s learning and also for 

additional learning sessions.  

Key Worker Hub 

For those children attending the Key Worker Hub at Enfield Heights Academy, we will also be logging in to 

access the daily work set by their class teacher. Staff will be allocated to each bubble and will deliver 

additional activities in the afternoon. 

If you require a school laptop in order to support your child with home learning or have problems accessing 
the internet, please contact the office to discuss this further.  
 
As always, we value your support with this and will continue to provide the best learning provisions we can 
via DB Primary.  
Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Bacon 

Headteacher 

Enfield Heights Academy 

 


